
3rd February 1962 

Dear Bruce: 

Thank you for your note of the 24th 
December and the 1nterest1ng enclosures. Next time 
I wr1te to ID1' people in NYC I'll have them send 
three dollars to keep me 1n good standing. 

Someone told me that you ran a d1tty on my 
ear17 radio astron~ expertments in the OT Bull. 
I have vol.2, numbers 2,3,4 here but am unable to 
f1nd 8Q7tb1ng. If such be true, I'd apprec1ate a 
copy for my archives. 

Nothing more has been heard about the radio 
effects of Clifford Kunz. I suapect that his 
w1dow st111 has the equ1pment stored away somewhere. 

A couple of months ago I got around to 
test1ng that SK 440, 112kc amplifier in copper can. 
After some f1xing it worked very well w1th 
remarkable freedom from regenerat1on. If the 
OT Bull. would l1ke to try something scient1fic, 
1·11 write up a short article containing a p1cture
of the 48'110e, a c1reu1t d1agram, two graphs
showing gain and selectivity, a table of transformer 
parameters and 200 words of discuss1on. It should 
all go on one page. I probably have moro complete
performance informat1on than the· des1gnei't P.erhaps
this rill create enough interest to turn up the 
des1gner and/or 1nduce others to sim11ar efforts. 

Can anyone locate a RUSCO I.F. amp11f1er
system? 

Best regards, 

G~
~te Reber 


